
The information below is intended to give parents and players an idea of what they should expect at each CSLL division. 

More information (including rules at each age level) can be found at www.cslittleleague.com  

  

Blastball 

Player expectations:  your child will play twice a week from early April to mid June. The days are Wednesday and Saturday. 

Each session will be 30+ minutes long. These sessions will involve team building exercises, game play and jamborees aimed 

at teaching them cores skills through fun stations.  Our goal is for the kids to have fun and begin to learn fundamental 

baseball skills like throwing, catching, and hitting.  

  

Parent expectations:  at this level we expect parents to stay at the park. If you are unavailable to stay, please ask another 

parent to keep an eye on your child. The managers, coaches and coordinators are volunteers focused on the baseball so are 

unable to take kids to the bathroom, keep track of belongings, etc.  

  

Volunteer commitment: at this level volunteer commitment is minimal. Parents are expected to help keep their players 

involved. If you are able to do a little extra and want to volunteer for a concession shift or fun day, please contact the 

appropriate board member whose email can be found at cslittleleague.com. We would appreciate any extra help.  

  

Cost:  There is a $60 registration fee. This cost covers uniform and equipment usage plus a hat for each player to keep.  It 

also covers operational costs for the league. Some teams also choose to get medals or trophies at the end of the season. If 

your team chooses to do these, you can expect to pay an additional $10 to $15.  

  

Required equipment: Ball glove. Helmets are recommended but not necessary as they swing a foam bat. They are however 

available to borrow or buy if you don't have your own.  

Volunteering 

Blastball is the only division that does not require additional volunteering besides for your team. We recognize this is a busy 

age and all hands must be on deck with your little one. Please participate as much as you can to help the team function and 

flourish. We want the kids to enjoy their time at the park, so they want to come back! 


